
What is Aviation Safety Action Partnership 
(A.S.A.P) 

 
In recent years the FAA and Air Transportation Industry have sought 
 
alternative means for addressing safety problems and identifying flight 
 
safety issues. The purpose of an A.S.A.P program is to encourage a 
 
proactive relationship between SWA, AMFA, and the FAA. This proactive 
 
agreement will be used to encourage voluntary self-disclosure of safety 
 
concerns, by both contract and non-contract employees with out having 
 
company disciplinary or FAA legal action taken against them if they meet 
 
the guidelines of the A.S.A.P MOU. The information collected will be used 
 
to increase education and awareness levels of flight safety. The 
 
Memorandum Of Understanding or MOU found in this web site will provide 
 
guidance and procedures needed for the A.S.A.P program to be a success. 
 
This web site and links will provide you with information, event forms, and 
 
questions and answers that you may have about the program. 


